RECEI VED BY: SECRETARY OF THE SENATE DATE: DECEMBER 20, 2024

BRIAN SCHATZ HART BUILDING
HAWAII SUITE SH-722

WASHINGTON, DC 20510-1105
(202) 224-3934

United States Senate oA e

HONOLULU, HI 96850
(808) 523-2061

December 18, 2024

The Honorable Sonceria A. Berry
Secretary

United States Senate

S-312 U.S. Capitol

Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Secretary Berry,

This letter is to certify that the Senator, each Senate manager serving in a position in this office,
and each individual serving in a covered position in this office has complied with the training
requirements of Senate Resolution 330 (115" Congress) for the 118th Congress.

Sincerely,
Alex Hetherington

Administrative Director
U.S. Senator Brian Schatz (D-Hawaii)




